
Davis High School Community Council Minutes 
February 5, 2020 

6:30 a.m. 
 
 
Attendees:  Greg Wilkey, Brad Chapple, Tracey Meade, Corine Barney, Robyn Lawson, Officer Cade 
Bradshaw, Kate Niederhauser, Shanna Barker, Ryan Wilko, Lance Thaxton, and Eliza Thaxton. 
 
Council Chair Kate Niederhauser welcomed the Community Council.  The Council reviewed the 
minutes from the December 4, 2019.  Shanna Barker motioned they be approved.  Gregg Laub 
seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved. 
 
The student government representatives reported on the upcoming sweethearts dance, sports 
success, Hope Week, and other activities.  The also reported that they are working on changes to 
the School Constitution. 
 
Dr. Wilkey shared information on Davis Flex Academy.  It is a new program available next year. It 
focuses on completion of core classes.  Information will be sent to parents. 
 
Dr. Wilkey provided the Council with a package containing Trust Lands budget requests for next 
school year.  The requests were reviewed generally.  Julie Laub provided information on the 
requests submitted by the Chemistry Department.  The Council was encouraged to review the 
requests for greater discussion and action at the next Council meeting. 
 
The Council reviewed current year Trust Lands expenditures.  Expenditures are in line with the 
budget. 
 
The Council reviewed the Utah State Board of Education data, including Davis High School (DHS) 
report card.  DHS scores look terrific. 
 
Lance Thaxton motioned that the meeting be adjourned.  Shanna Barker seconded the motion, and 
the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be on March 4, 2020 at 6:30 am.   


